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Dear AEC

I am a resident of Northbridge NSW. As it it is intended to abolish my Federal seat I will no longer have

any local representation . I acknowledge that the actions relate to the changing demographic of the Sydney
Suburbs

but the representative process both at State and Federal levels has been slowly deteriorating to the point where it
is

no longer relevant.

I did not ask to be placed on any compulsory electoral roll and now request to be permanently removed from the
roll.

Please send this to the appropriate AEC department and confirm that I have been removed from the roll.
There can be no legal obligation to vote without a genuine commitment to meaningful representation.
Please note that at the date of this letter I regard myself as no longer enrolled.

Regards

Hugh Barry

Director
Barringtons Legal & Consulting Group Pty Ltd

ydney 00

Australia

Liability is limited by a scheme approved under the Professional Standards
Legislation
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